

12 September 1990

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein 9404 Santa Fe Lane Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Yes, you did receive 95.5 WOVV in your town of Overland!

I read your letter, dated 24 August 1990, and the programs and times that you mentioned are all too familiar to me. I appreciate your taking the time to send your letter and I apologize about your first letter getting lost...in this busy radio station, I'm not surprised!

If you should receive our signal again, let us know we are always interested to know just where and when 95.5 is coming in.

Sincerely,

Alison Stuart

Promotion Director

cc: Don Cook, Chief Engineer